
Rockford Community Days will be held June 17-19 at Shane's Park. St Teresa will be holding a hamburger 
stand as in the past. Volunteers and donations are needed, please help support St Teresa and the community. 
Sign up sheet is in the lobby. For questions, contact Kristi Schaefer. 
 
Congratulations to Trevor  Eischen and Holly Radabaugh who will be marr ied at IC Church next 
weekend.  
 
Rural Urban Mass  - The Keith and Dessi Boeckman Family will host the 2021 Rural-Urban Mass on 
Thursday, July 15, at 7 p.m. at 4924 Burrville Rd. Coldwater, Ohio  Fr. Richard Walling will preside. At the 
Mass Catholic Century Farm Awards will be given to three Catholic families for 2021 and 6 Catholic families 
for 2020 who applied for the recognition and have farmed the same land for 100 years or more. Some seating 
will be provided and soil and water will be blessed. Holy Trinity parishioners will host a reception and Barn 
Dance after Mass. For more information contact the Catholic Social Action Office at 419-953-4411 or email 
rkunkler@catholicaoc.org.  
 
Lay Pastoral Ministry Program (LPMP) will be held at St Char les Center  (St Mary Deanery) this fall. 
Renew your spirituality! Serve your parish! Saturday AM/PM Classes begin August 21. Adult Catholics of all 
ages and backgrounds are welcome. Grow in faith, knowledge, and leadership skills. It’s for women and men 
who want to learn more about their faith, serve their parishes, and also for men considering becoming a 
deacon. 
 Classes include pastoral communication, catechism of the catholic church, old testament scripture, 
basic doctrine, and much ore! Certificate in pastoral ministry fulfills prerequisites for applying to the 
permanent deaconate. For more information contact Amiee May, Northern Coordinator at 
amay@athenaeum.edu or call 513-560-2451. 
 
In celebrating the 200 years of Faith - there is a copy on display of “Seeking the Lord” and “Treasures of the 
Archdiocese of Cincinnati”.  These beautiful books are the result of months of collaboration on the part of Fr. 
David Endres and members of the Bicentennial Committee with publisher Editions du Signe. Seeking the Lord 
is an engaging illustrated history of the Archdiocese suitable for children and adults alike. Treasures is a 
celebration of the great beauty of many of the churches and other holy places across our Archdiocese. If this is 
something you would like a copy of, please contact the parish office 
A framed certificate (hanging on the wall in the lobby by the double entry doors) of a decree granting the 
faithful of the Archdiocese the possibility of receiving a partial indulgence throughout the bicentennial year. 
The condition associated with the indulgence is to pray for the needs of the Archdiocese and for all the 
members of our local Church, especially for an increase in charity and unity.  
 
IC Parish Garage Sale - July 19-23 Toys, linens, household items, kitchenware, sports equipment and 
decorative items are big seller. They do no accept clothing, hardback books, Christmas trees, computer related 
electronics, TV’s, personal care items or non-working appliances. Drop off dates are June 23, June 30 and July 
7 form 6:30-8:00pm at the PAC. Lots of volunteers are needed. Questions call Joan Carr 419-586-4868. 
 
Mark your calendar!! MAV Youth Mentoring is holding their  fir st Purse Bingo. Saturday, August 28, 
2021 at Celina's Knight of Columbus Hall (129 N Vine St, Celina, OH 45822). Doors open at 4pm, and the 
games begin at 5pm. There will be a total of 20 bingo games, and the winner of each will go home with a 
designer purse, such as Coach, Michael Kors, Kate Spade, and Dooney & Bourke. Tickets are $30 each, and 
include bingo sheets for all 20 games; though additional sheets and bingo daubers will be available for 
purchase. Raffles, 50/50 drawings, food sales, and a cash bar will also be available for a fun night supporting a 
great cause. Call today for tickets at 419-584- 2447, or email us at info@mavyouthmentoring.com. All 
proceeds go toward the youth in our community!  
 
At The Shrine June 7 - 27 | Inventory Reduction Sale Starting Monday June 7, 2021, the Pilgrim Gift Shop at 
the Maria Stein Shrine will hold an inventory reduction sale featuring select merchandise up to 70% off! 
Discount only applies to select items and cannot be combined with any other promotions. All sales are final. 
The Pilgrim Gift Shop at the Maria Stein Shrine, 2291 St. Johns Road, Maria Stein OH 45860.  
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